
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
September 24, 2001 
 
Private & Confidential 
 
Norman Tammi 
 
Dear Mr. Tammi: 
 
Re: s. 54 of the Real Estate Act – Application to Withdraw from Industry 

Membership 

 
Pursuant to s. 54 of the Real Estate Act, your application to withdraw from industry 
membership was considered by the Real Estate Council of Alberta on September 20, 
2001.   
 
This is to inform you the Real Estate Council of Alberta approved your application to 
withdraw from industry membership. Accordingly, your authorization to trade in real 
estate was terminated effective September 20, 2001.  As you are aware the 
consequence of the application approval is a lifetime industry member license 
prohibition.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Jocelyne J. Caldwell, 
Assistant Legal Counsel, at the address below. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
Bob Myroniuk 
Executive Director 
 
 
  


